
Ms. Wack, Grade 5       October 2013 

Important Dates 
 

 Oct. 24- Class Field Trip to 
the Audubon 
 Oct. 21-Red Ribbon Week 
 Oct. 26-Halloween Carnival,   

3:00-6:00 pm 
  Oct. 31- Halloween, Class 
Party 
 Nov. 1- Staff Development, 
No School 

 
 
Parent/Teacher conferences 
are coming up as the first 
grading term comes to an 
end in November.  Please 
return the forms with your 
preferred time as soon as 
you can.  I look forward to 
meeting with you to discuss 
your fabulous students! 

Here’s what we’ll be learning this month: 
ELA 
Read thirty minutes a day, with a reading log.  
Our reading clubs will continue Reading 
Street. 
 
Math 
Properties of Multiplication, work with 
decimals and estimation, and math word work 
    
Science 
Evaporation Lab…testing a hypothesis through 
a multi-step experiment 
 
Social Studies 
Early Explorers…taking perspectives 
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Contact Me:  lwack@nusd.org 
  415-897-3196 ext. 4362 
 
 
 

Rm. 6 Newsletter! 

A Note From Ms. Wack 
 
As the grading term ends, if you have any pre-
conference concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  Students have been bringing their 
own devices to help guide research and inquiry 
projects, and it has been great so far.  I am 
working to create student-centered activities 
that encourage experiencing learning on 
individual levels.  These projects tend to run 
more smoothly if there is another adult in the 
room to help in guide the students.  If you would 
like to volunteer to come in during one of these 
projects please e-mail me with a time that could 
work. 
 
Wish List 
-white board markers 
-Ticonderoga pencils 
-tissues 
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